
                                 

 
 

1500 Avenue Road, PO Box 1373, Toronto, Ontario M5M 0A1 

Website – sahratoronto.com 
Email – info@sahratoronto.com 

June 23, 2021 
TO: plc@toronto.ca 
 

Re: Planning & Housing Committee June 28 2021 PH25.7 
The Future of Yonge and Eglinton’s Canada Square: Supporting Midtown 

 Residents’ Quality of Life 
  
Dear Chair, Ana Bailão and PHC Members, 

The South Armour Heights Residents’ Association (SAHRA) is a neighbouring residents’ association 

to the Midtown area. Our residents work, shop and play in this area. We are writing to express our 

concerns about the proposed development of the Canada Square site. 

We are writing in strong support for the new Midtown Town Centre vision for the Canada Square site 
at Yonge and Eglinton developed by the Midtown Working Group and endorsed by Midtown 
Councillors Josh Matlow, Mike Colle and Jaye Robinson. This vision is a once-in-a-century legacy city-
building opportunity on City-owned land, for what will soon be the second most significant transit hub – 
right in the middle of Toronto.  
 
The Town Centre will provide sorely needed education, childcare, affordable housing, innovative jobs, 
cultural amenities, green space, town square, and community services and facilities. We believe it is 
essential that the City endorse this vision and do everything possible to bring it to life.  
 
The Midtown Working Group achieved unanimous support for this shared vision in a mere six weeks. 
The group includes Councillors Colle, Matlow and Robinson; TDSB Trustees Rachel Chernos-Lin and 
Shelley Laskin, the Central Eglinton Community Centre, the Midtown Business Improvement 
Association, the Federation of North Toronto Residents’ Associations, ten residents’ associations and 
other community members that cover the length and breadth of Midtown. 
 
SAHRA hopes you will vote in favour of this important city-building motion.  
 
Sincerely 

 
Sheila Harrison (Secretary) 
 
Mayor Tory  Mayor_tory@toronto.ca 
Councillor Josh Matlow, Ward 12 councillor_matlow@toronto.ca 
Councillor Jaye Robinson, Ward 15 councillor_robinson@toronto.ca 
Councillor Mike Colle, Ward 8 councillor_Colle8@toronto.ca 
Chris Murray  chris.murray@toronto.ca 
Tracey Cook  tracey.cook@toronto.ca 
Oren Tamir Oren.tamir@toronto.ca 
Gregg Lintern (Chief Planner and Executive Director, City Planning) Gregg.lintern@toronto.ca 
Geoff Kettel and Cathie Macdonald (FoNTRA) 
Andy Gort (South Eglinton Ratepayers’ & Residents’ Association) 
Jim Sadler, Bob Williams, Gary Langdon (SAHRA) 
LPRO, BPRO, UACA            
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